
 

Message from the Editor 

  

     It is an honor to present to you this special first issue of the newly founded 
refereed professional journal on education, sponsored by the Graduate School of 
Education, Assumption University, Thailand.  This particular issue is specially printed to 
commemorate the 25th anniversary of Phi Delta Kappa (Thailand Chapter). 

      It has been a pleasure to read, edit and publish the innovative research findings 
contained in this journal.  All the articles are research reports categorized according to the 
themes presented in the International Conference on Ethics vs Technology in Postmodern 
Era of Education, convened on September, 2008 at the main campus of Assumption 
University.  The volume contains a great wealth and perspectives of mostly new 
researchers in Thailand and elsewhere. 

      During the next few years, the editorial leadership seeks to expand the 
representation of educational leadership related articles in the journal.  In addition, we 
hope to maintain and further develop international involvement among both the authors 
and readership of the journal.  This journal is not for sale, but is distributed free of charge 
to major universities around the world.  Any parties interested to obtain a copy may write 
to the editor at pornchuleechv@au.edu. 

      The journal is published once annually after the conference organized in the first 
weekend of October. However, papers are accepted all year round.  

       I welcome any and all comments.  And as our research reports cover three 
perspectives, namely, theoretical, empirical and practical, now is the great time for you to 
write up the innovations and successes of your academic works and submit for 
publication with us so as to share with your colleagues on a global basis. 
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